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I oppose SB 348, not only because it is unconstitutional, but it is also impractical 

financially and functionally.  It is contradictory that you reduce funds for law 

enforcement yet expect them to take on more responsibility.  This is America; land of 

freedom, liberty, and opportunity; not China and oppression.  You are on the path of 

tyranny and government overreach with this type of activity. 


